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j.I-- NESSEE VALLEY AUTHOR-(
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

March 24, 1972 Regulator] File Cy.

Dr. P. A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, DC 20545

Dear Dr. Morris:

In the Matter of the Application of)
Tennessee Valley Authority )

AIR MAIL

MAR 3 01 97 2

U.ATUM~Al c-RflayW
i

Docket Nos. 50-390A "

(5-0-31-A

Pursuant to our letter of August 17, 1971, responding to your
letter of July 14, 1971, requesting information pursuant to
10 CFR Part 50.33(f), we enclose 10 copies of the TVA Power
Quarterly Report for the quarter ending December 31, 1971.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

R. H. Davidson, Chief
Nuclezr Engineering Branch
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